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Bamberg County School District’s 

NEW ATHLETIC ATTENDANCE PROCEDURES 

 

Bamberg County School District is making every effort to provide the safest environments at athletic 

events for all in attendance.  With that, the district has implemented the procedures listed below 

effective immediately.  

 
1. For safety reasons, all high school students, home or visitors, must have a school ID and a ticket to 

enter games. 

2. For safety reasons, all students in 8th grade or below, home or visitors, must be accompanied by an 

adult over the age of 21 to enter games and must remain with the adult for the duration of the 

game.  

3. For safety reasons, all spectators must remain in the stands or designated standing areas. Spectators 

who do not remain in the stands or designated areas will be asked to return to their seat or to leave 

the game. 

4. For safety reasons, spectators will not be allowed to stand or congregate at concessions or 

bathrooms. While waiting, spectators should form a line in the designated area. 

5. For safety reasons, concession stands will close at the end of 3rd quarter/period. 

6. For safety reasons, spectators are not allowed to bring food or drinks in gyms. 

7. For safety reasons, only clear bags are allowed at athletic events. 

8. For safety reasons, any person or student who leaves a game will not be allowed to reenter.  

 

We sincerely appreciate your support and cooperation in making our athletic events safe and enjoyable 

for all! 

 


